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I wish to add my voice to those who support the inclusion of voluntary euthanasia in legislation around end
of life choices. As a soon-to-be-70 year old this issue is of importance to me, as it is to my husband and
children. At this point of time I am happy and healthy so I cannot know if I would take the decision to end
my life but I feel strongly that the right to do so, if my circumstances change, should be acknowledged.

Having spent a lifetime making choices about the wellbeing of our family, I believe the choices I make
about the manner of my death are of no less importance. My aim is to ensure, as far as possible, a dignified
death without protracted suffering for either myself or my family. In order to do that I need to consider a

whole range of options, including voluntary euthanasia, so that I can make the decision that is right for me.

I commend the State Government for instigating the inquiry into this important issue and look forward to
the committee's report.
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